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23rd March 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Family Gardening Saturday 26th March 10.00am to 11.30am  

 
Following the positive response to asking if we had families interested in a Saturday gardening 
session, I am pleased to send further details of  this Saturday.  Miss Woods, our Forest School 
Teacher, will be leading this session. The weather forecast is good so it should be a lovely 
morning.  
 

 If there is inclement weather we will cancel and I will inform you by text at 8.00am 
 Session  is 10.00am to 11.30am – please come to the field gate 
 We have limited tools – please bring any tools  that you have and can share with you: 

spades, buckets, wheel barrows and secateurs 
 All children MUST be  accompanied by adult 
 We will not be  planting 
 We will be clearing the  pond and vegetable patch  to make way for planting by children 

after Easter 
 It will be hard work – lots of soil to move 
 It is a working session to improve the school grounds 
 Please remember sunscreen and water, as well as wearing appropriate clothing. 
 Gloves might be useful. 

 
You are still welcome to join us, even if you did not say yes when we originally asked. If you did 
say yes but can no longer come, that is ok. You do not need to reply – please just turn up at 
10.00am on Saturday! We are really looking forward to seeing you and can’t wait to see the 
results! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Karen Kondo 
Headteacher 
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